

Sandpits Lane, Keresley, Coventry, CV6 2FR

<u>admin@cncs.school</u>

<u>www.cncs.school</u>

T:02476 332382

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Careers in the Curriculum fortnight (28th November to 9th December)

We hope you and your family are well.

At Cardinal Newman we are committed to ensuring that all students have access to a wide range of careers advice from Year 7 until they leave. We know this plays a very important role in increasing motivation and improving their aspirations. As part of this we would like to inform you that alongside their normal curriculum lessons, students will be taking part in a career's lessons during their subject lessons for the fortnight mentioned above.

Students will have the opportunity to explore what careers are linked to each subject area and take part in activities to explore the skills they would need to pursue a career in that subject. We will be updating you with pictures and explanations via our social media channels. Please also use this as an opportunity to begin having conversations with your child about their future and career aspirations.

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind you that each child has access to our online career's platform; Unifrog. They can access this at home and complete activities to inspire and inform them of different careers options to help them plan for the future. Students can log in via this link: https://www.unifrog.org/sign-in using their school email address. We also have a wide variety of information regarding careers via our school website: CNCS careers.

If you have any questions about any issue related to careers, then please email sarah.scanlon@cncs.school.

Yours faithfully

Mrs S Scanlon

5.5cd

Assistant Head

Ms E O'Connor Headteacher



